
P.J. Warwick 

P.J. and Laurie, his wife and first mate, along with Rock-it, their adventurous seafaring greyhound, 

frequently cruise the Chesapeake Bay. Their boat, Harmony, is berthed at Herrington Harbour South 

where they have been slip holders for 10 years.  

P.J. and Laurie joined HBYC in April 2023 after attending the “Cruising the Bay” seminar hosted by HBYC 

in February. They were excited about HBYC’s energy and camaraderie that came through in the seminar 

and decided that they wanted to be a part of HBYC. And being recent empty nesters helped everything 

line up perfectly. Since joining, P.J. and Laurie have enjoyed cruises and land events where they have 

been enthralled by their new friendships as well as HBYC’s friendly and fun culture. 

P.J. is an advocate for safe and respectful boating practices as well as protection and stewardship of the 

Chesapeake. He enjoys a DIY approach to boat maintenance and repair and takes projects as far as he 

can before calling the pros. He’s always learning and anxious to exchange information and ideas with 

other boaters. 

He recently retired from a career in consulting after building and leading a practice of over 80 

professionals focused on advising executives and boards of directors on matters of organizational 

governance, risk management, internal control, and process improvement. Among his keys to success 

are inclusive leadership, recruiting, and team development. He listens with interest and coordinates the 

team to get things done. 

P.J. is excited about the prospect of bringing his time, energy, and experience to serve HBYC as Vice 

Commodore. He believes that his professional experience in governance and risk advisory is particularly 

applicable to the Vice Commodore’s role of chairing the Bylaws and Code of Conduct Committee. He also 

values the Communications Committee and Club House Custodial Committee’s roles in keeping us 

connected and bringing us together as a community. He understands the importance of the Vice 

Commodore’s role in assisting the Commodore in whatever capacity is needed and is anxious to serve in 

this regard. Additionally, P.J. looks forward to bringing the relationships that he and Laurie have built in 

the local boating community to recruit new members and increase active participation in all aspects of 

HBYC. He is also excited to bring his business experience to bear to help enhance HBYC’s public profile 

through its website and social media. 

 


